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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 11TH SEPTEMBER 2006

Question No. 5

QUESTION:  Councillor D. Keating

To ask the Manager to write to Dublin Bus as a matter of great urgency to request revised details of Dublin Bus's intentions to make available more buses and bus schedules to assist with the inordinate traffic congestion in the County. With schools and colleges now reopening following the summer holidays, the majority of people back to work and with the intensification of road works in the region, more buses on our roads with a more flexible bus service will help to reduce car dependency and as a consequence traffic congestion?
REPLY:  

The Roads and Transportation Department of the Council is in ongoing communication with Dublin Bus at management and local levels making representations with regard to improvement of local bus services with regard to both routes and schedules as well as the provision of extra buses on the Quality Bus Corridors.

The need for improvement of the bus services in the county will again be drawn to the attention of Dublin Bus as well as pointing out the support the Council has given to the role of the bus in the provision of the levels of public transport needed by this county.
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